
 4901-1446-6350.4

March 25, 2025 

37543.0101 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Petition for Exemption – Summit View Water Works 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Enclosed please find a Petition for Exemption seeking relief from billing rules in the Petitioner’s current 

tariff. Petitioner requests that this matter receive expedited consideration for the March 27, 2025, regular 

open meeting due to the current ongoing review of the Settlement Agreement in UW-240589, and the 

concomitant need to address the billing requirement featured in the accompanying Petition which 

currently prescribes an April 1 deadline.   

Please contact the undersigned if you have any further questions or concerns regarding this filing. 

Yours truly, 

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC 

Michael S. Howard 

mhoward@williamskastner.com

(206) 233-6652 
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